
 

 

September 24, 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are writing to you as we look ahead to your child’s GCSE journey with us at Heron Hall Academy. As you 

know your child will be sitting their GCSE exams at the end of this academic year. I am sure you will support 

and encourage them to achieve their full potential in what will be the most important exams they have ever 

taken to date.  In this letter we will outline information about the year 11 programme we will be offering this 

term.  

Intervention Programme – Term 1 

To support our year 11students as they prepare for the year ahead and their upcoming mock exams, we are 

offering intervention sessions to selected year 11 students from Monday 20th September 2021.  These 

intervention sessions will take place in the:  

 morning (before school) from 7:45am to 8:30am –  breakfast will be provided  

 after school from 3:30pm to 4:30pm – refreshments will be provided 

Your child has been selected to attend one or more sessions in the subject or subjects they need the most 

support. Your child has been provided with a personalise timetable. 

The expectation is that your child will attend the session or sessions to which they have been invited and we 

are asking you to support us in ensuring that your child is punctual and that they actively participate in the 

intervention session.  

Year 11 Parents Information Evening. 

On Tuesday 28th September 2021 from 5:00pm to 6:00pm we will be hosting a Parents Information Evening 

on site at Heron Hall. At this event we will providing you with more information about our intervention 

programmes, mock exams, study skills, the college application process and how to support your child through 

their upcoming examinations.  

Mock Exams 

The first set of Mock examinations will take place the week commencing the 15th November 2021. More 

information will follow ahead of these examinations. 

 If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at cdwalters@northstartrust.org.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Davis-Walters 
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